
Ref.No. STIITB/2024/3535

Greetings from the Spoken Tutorial Project!

We are truly grateful for the prompt Payment made to 
implement the training in your respective college. This indicates 
a high degree of acceptance of the numerous benefits the Spoken
Tutorial Courses are providing to the students. Thank you for 
the same.

Find below the acknowledgement of Payment of Rs. 29,500 made
by Bimala Prasad Chaliha College on 23rd of April, 2024.

UTR Number : T2404231651481217763795

Please treat this as a formal receipt. 

For and On behalf of
Spoken Tutorials,
Indian Institute of Technology, Bombay

Mrs. Akanksha Saini
National Coordinator
Spoken Tutorial Project, IIT Bombay


